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Deborah Neuser

From: Chue Yang <yangcriver@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:10 PM
To: Deborah Neuser

Subject: Application Withdrawal

Attention Clerks Office

My name is Chue Yang and | wish to revoke my application for a liquor license on behalf of Thai Chi Lounge
LLC. As the sole proprietor of the LLC | feel that it is not necessary for the to own a license that we won’t be
able to use, seeing that the LLC has been dissolved. Being that Thai Chi Lounge will not be purchasing or
selling any kind of alcohol | do not see it necessary to have in my possession a liquor license.

Chue Yang



